Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago
MINISTRY OF FINANCE

NOTICE

Presentation of the
2019 Mid-Year Budget Review

The Mid-Year Review for fiscal year 2019 will be presented in the House of
Representatives by the Honourable Colm Imbert, Minister of Finance, on
Monday 13th May, 2019. A review of the performance of revenue and

expenditure for the first six (6) months of the fiscal year will be made.

A Supplementary Appropriation Bill would also be presented.



